We are Recruiting: Residential Social Worker
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LIVING SPRINGS




Living Springs are currently recruiting a Residential Social Worker.  The post holder will be accountable to the Management Team and be responsible for undertaking comprehensive parenting assessments with vulnerable children and their families in residential and community-based settings.  The successful candidate will be expected to provide a professional high-quality service which meets our organisation’s ethos and values.

The successful candidate will have:

Reduced protected caseload.





Opportunity to work with fewer families more intensively.
Support with workload from Social Work Assistants.


Small supportive team.
Excellent communication skills and be able to keep accurate

Regular supervision.
and detailed record keeping and report writing
.


Opportunities for training and development.
Minimal travelling.






More consistent hours compared to Local Authority Social work, offering more work life balance.
Own car insured for business use, which is suitable for 

transporting parents and children and clean driving licence.

This a full-time position based on 37.5 hours per week and may need to participate in a rota system of unsocial hours.  Salary – £27,000 per annum.For a full job specification and an application form, please email Julia Mee, Operations Manager: julia@livingsprings.co.uk or telephone 01384 872817.
Closing date for receipt of applications is Monday 18th November 2019.
Interviews are expected to take place on Wednesday 27th November 2019.
Living Springs Family Centre is a charitable residential assessment centre for children and families, set up in 1989 and is registered with Ofsted as a Residential Family Centre.  We receive referrals from Children’s Services as well as Court direction to undertake comprehensive risk assessments of families where there has been neglect or abuse of children, or where there may be other safeguarding concerns.  The focus of what we do is child centred, to see the situation from the child’s perspective, so that the child is given the best opportunity to develop, thrive and meet their full potential. The safety and welfare of children is our primary concern and any decisions taken or recommendations made will always be in the best interest of the child or children.
